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Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Hackney Schools music and dance festival on Wednesday 6th July 2022.

Children will be taken to the Round Chapel Performance Arts Centre on Lower Clapton Road E5 OLY at 9am ready for the performance at 10:45am. Children will return to school for the afternoon.

Parents are welcome and encouraged to attend as they have practised very hard in preparation for the performance. Seating is allocated on a first come first serve basis and a donation of £1 is asked for on arrival. 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 



Yours sincerely,

Sheena Khangura
Deputy Head	
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